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Newstead Wood School  

Avebury Road 

Orpington 

Kent 

t: 01689 853626 

e: office@newsteadwood.co.uk  

w: newsteadwood.co.uk 

2 July 2025 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Year 9 History Trip to Krakow – Amendment Regarding Luggage  

Further to my letter regarding the final arrangements, there is an important amendment to my advice 

regarding permitted carry-on luggage.   Wizz Air has slightly different measurements for their carry-on 

luggage of 40 x 30 x 20cm. This means that any bags with wheels will probably exceed the dimensions 

permitted.  In my experience, airlines are very strict about enforcing these rules and they will request an 

additional payment from any passenger who exceeds their limit at the boarding gate.   

 

I would also like to confirm that the return flight from Krakow will arrive at Gatwick’s South Terminal. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs Natasha Smith 

Head of History 

 

 


